
Plymouth Life Centre Indoor Bowls  Club 25th September 2023

from Gill Grantham - ladies secretary ladies.sec-lifecentrebowls@outlook.com

Pre-Season Meeting 

I would like to thank 
everyone who turned up for 
this meeting. It was lovely to 
see increased numbers 
attending compared to last 
year. Thank you.

New Club Colours:  At  
our recent AGM we voted 
overwhelmingly to change 
our club colours to BLACK 
trousers / shorts / skirts. 
However, for league games, 
members can continue 
wearing grey. When 
representing the club, a new 
club shirt needs to be worn. 
If you haven’t purchased one 
yet, please contact Carrie, 
treasurer1-
lifecentrebowls@outlook.com

Friendly Games: On 25th 
October, 11:30 there is a 
friendly game for Life Centre 
Ladies against Devon 
CountyLadies Indoor Bowls 
Association (DCLIBA) at 
home. Please look at the 
nomination which will be on 
the board soon and add your 
name. Please look out for 
more friendlies.

NEWSLETTER 
FOR LADIES

Welcome 
Welcome back to those of you who have been playing 
outdoors. I hope not too many bowls end up in the 
ditch!

A very special welcome to our new players. For our new 
players please don’t be afraid to ask for help. I am 
pleased to hear that a few new members have already 
managed to join a league team which is great. For those 
of you who are still looking, there is a list on the notice 
board - just add your name and telephone number.

Induction Day 
On 28th September we are holding an induction day, in 
the Bowls Hall, for all new members and any other ladies 
who wish to attend. It will cover such things as:

• how to book rinks
• nominate for games
• coaching sessions
• joining WhatsApp groups
• Question and Answer sessions

WhatsApp Groups 
I have set up two WhatsApp groups:

1. Team Organisers: we may be able to use this group 
to photograph our score cards and send them to me 
directly. Do contact me if you’d like to go ahead with 
this.

2. All ladies: This is so we can all communicate with 
each other and, perhaps, set up roll-ups with new 
people. 
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Nominations for 
Games 
On the notice board there are 
nomination sheets for:
• The Foxlands
• Mason (over 60s only)
• Yetton
• Egham
• Lacemakers (Top Club)
Please don’t be shy, anyone can 
put their name down. The 
selectors would prefer to have 
too many people than too few.

National 
Competitions 

Anyone can enter these 
competitions. Please look at 
the EIBA website: 

http://www.eiba.co.uk

http://www.eiba.co.uk
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